
 
                                                   

 

Financial Aid Information for 2024-2025 School Year 

 

Thank you for applying to Sulam for the 2024-2025 academic year. As your child’s application is 

being considered, we would like to share the following information. 

 

If you are planning to apply for tuition assistance, please note that Sulam uses the TADS 

Financial Aid Assessment platform. To access the TADS portal, use this link: TADS Family Portal 

Please know that a new account will need to be created if this is your first time using this 

platform. For guided directions, please review the attached documentation. If/when you have 

questions or need help, please contact the TADS family portal support center at (800) 344-8328 

or email sssandtadsfa@communitybrands.com for help. 

 

Tuition Assistance application forms must be submitted no later than January 15, 2024. The 

2022 tax returns may be used, however, 2023 tax returns must be submitted as soon as 

available even if the deadline has passed. 

 

In order for the Tuition Assistance Committee to consider an application, families with children in 

multiple schools are required to apply for tuition assistance from all schools attended by their 

other children. Additionally, for families that maintain more than one household, each parent 

must submit a separate application. 

 

If you are completing the TADS application for Berman Hebrew Academy, you only need to 

complete one application and pay one fee. When completing Section 5, please be sure to enter 

both school codes in order to allow access to your information. Sulam School code: 200328 

 

 

https://sssandtadsfa.my.site.com/familyportal

